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KS2 Snacks



Dear Parents, 

Having met with our catering manager, I have discussed a new initiative we will be trialing. We will be offering children in KS2 the opportunity to purchase a ‘snack’ item each morning break. The items will be toast, crumpets, bagels, muffins, etc. Each item will cost 30p. 
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The items will be served from a trolley on the KS2 playground. Your child is therefore welcome to bring in 30p each day to purchase a snack item if they wish. In order to try to simplify the service as much as possible, please try to send the children in with 30p exactly so that we do not have to factor in allocating change. 

Children may ‘hop on and off’ i.e. they do not have to sign up for a period, but can bring in money for a snack as and when they choose. 

As there will be a limited amount of items available, we will monitor for the first few weeks to see if a rota system is required – e.g. the year group who are last for dinner that day get to go first for the snack trolley. 

We will start this system from Monday 8th October as a trial period and gauge how popular it is and make any adjustments as required. 

Hope the children enjoy it!

Kind regards


Mr Turner
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